PUBLIC NOTICE
MASSACHUSETTS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
METROPOLITAN BOSTON/NORTHEAST REGION
BUREAU OF RESOURCE PROTECTION
ONE WINTER STREET
BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02108
TEL (617)292-5500

Notice is hereby given that the following application for a ground water discharge permit is
being processed and that the following actions are being proposed thereon pursuant to Section 43
of Chapter 21 of the General Laws, and 314 CMR 5.00 and 2.06:

APPLICANT: Boston Properties Limited Partmership, Prudential Center, Suite 300, 111
Huntington Avenue, Boston, MA 02199-7610 )

PERMIT NO. W049228 (651-1)
FACILITY LOCATION: The Corporate Center, 133 Boston Post Road, Weston, MA

TYPE OF DISCHARGE: Groundwater discharge from an on-site wastewater treatment facility

QUANTITY OF DISCHARGE: 34,000 gallons per day

PROPOSED ACTION: Tentative Determination to issue permit

A copy of the application, draft permit, and statement of basis or fact sheet relative to the
draft permit may be obtained from the Department's Wastewater Management Program at the
above address and telephone number. Comments on the proposed action or requests for a public
hearing thereon pursuant to 314 CMR 2.07 must be filed with the Department at the above
address within thirty (30) days of this notice.

Madelyn Morris
Deputy Regional Director
Bureau of Resource Protection




